April , 2015

Dear Tenth Grade Parents/Guardians,

On Thursday, April 9, 2015 The Fairfield Warde High School Counselors will
conduct an informational program for tenth grade parents from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00
a.m.

You will have an opportunity to meet by House, with your student’s counselor.
The counselors will discuss the various ways in which you and your tenth grader
can begin planning for your student’s final two years of high school including
developing a plan for post high school opportunities.

The counselors will present information regarding career exploration,
standardized testing information, the resources available here at FWHS, post
high school planning, as well as ways in which the school counselor will support
your student through this process. The counselors of each house will cover
these topics and then provide ample time for questions and discussion.

Fitts House parents will meet in the Library/Media Center Lecture Room A

Pequot House parents will meet in the College/Career Center

Townsend House parents will meet in the Library/Media Center Lecture Room B
Please join us for this informative program. We are looking forward to seeing
you on April 9th.

Sincerely,

Caryn Campbell
Director of Guidance and Student Services

Tenth Grade parents



